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PUBLIC NOTICE  

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF BEITBRIDGE BORDER POST FOR 

COVID-19 DISINFECTION 
 

Beitbridge border post will be temporarily closed on the 3rd of August 2020 from 1400hrs - 

2000hrs to facilitate the disinfection of the offices from COVID-19. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Notice Number 41 of 2020.  

 


